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Centennial Scholarships Available to Richardson County Students

(KLZA)-- Applications for the annual Richardson County Bank & Trust Company Centennial
Scholarships have been mailed to Richardson County High Schools. The Guidance Counselors at
Falls City, Sacred Heart and HTRS Schools have them.

Richardson County Bank offers two $1,400 scholarships to graduating seniors from any of the three
Richardson County high schools who plan to continue their education at an accredited four-year
college or University beginning in the fall of 2015. One scholarship will be awarded to a student
furthering their education in the business field and the other to a student majoring in agriculture.
The scholarship winners are selected based on personal achievements, academic success,
recommendations, and without regard to economic need.

The Centennial Scholarships were established in 1980 when the Bank observed its 100th
anniversary.

Applications may be mailed or delivered to the Richardson County Bank & Trust in Falls City. The
deadline to submit an application is April 1st.
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